
PUBLIC NOTICE
INVITATION FOR BIDS

FortiVoice Voice Over Internet Protocol Phone System
NOTICE

Sealed bids will be received by the Jefferson Davis County School District up to and
no later than 1:00 p.m. November 9, 2021, at the Jefferson Davis County School
District Information Technology Department at 1518 Third Street, Prentiss, MS 39474,
for the procurement of FortiVoice Voice Over Internet Protocol Phone System.   A
copy of the Request for Proposals (RFP) can be obtained by emailing Eric Stewart
estewart@jdcsd.org.  If a response is not received within 24 hours, it is the
responsibility of the respondent to call Eric Stewart at 601-382-7658 to confirm
receipt of the RFP request.

All interested bidders must attend a mandatory pre-bid conference on October 28,
2021 beginning at 1:00 p.m. at the Jefferson Davis County School District Information
Technology Department at 1518 Third Street, Prentiss, MS 39474. Bidders not
attending the pre-bid conference will not be considered.

Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked as follows:
ATTN: SEALED BID - DO NOT OPEN
“2021 FortiVoice VoIP Phone System Bid”
Bid Opening:  November 9, 2021 1:00 p.m.

Envelopes not so marked will not be considered

As an alternate submission mechanism for FortiVoice Voice Over Internet Protocol
Phone System, bids may be submitted through secure electronic submission.
Vendors wishing to submit their proposal via secure electronic bidding should email
Eric Stewart for electronic submission instructions using QuestCDN. If a response is
not received within 4 hours, it is the responsibility of the respondent to call Eric
Stewart at 601-382-7658 to confirm receipt of the request.

The Jefferson Davis County School District has the right to accept or reject any or all
bids.  Published by order of the Jefferson Davis County School District.

Director of Technology, Eric Stewart
Jefferson Davis County School District
Publish:  October 20, 2021 and October 27, 2021


